
Davld M. Chrlstlan 
Vice President - Regulatory Affairs 

w ver17on 
106 E. College Avenue, Suite 710 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 

Phone 850 224-3963 
Fax 850 222-2912 
david.christian @verizon.com 

July 30, 2010 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 090504-TP 
Lifeline Quarterly Report 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Please find enclosed for filing in the above matter Verizon Florida LLC's first quarterly 
Lifeline report in accordance with Rule 25-4.0665(20), Florida Administrative Code. 

This filing includes two redacted copies of the response and one confidential copy in a 
separate envelope. Verizon considers this information to be confidential as it contains 
proprietary information that could be used by competitors to gain an unfair competitive 
advantage. Therefore, this filing is made under a Claim of Confidentiality pursuant to 
F.S. 364.183(1) and Rule 25-22.006(5). Verizon understands the information must be 
kept confidential until returned to Verizon. 

If there are any questions regarding this filing, please contact Demetria Clark at (850) 
222- 5479. 

Sincerely, 

David M. Christian 
CCbM __,- 



VERlfON FLORIDA 
Quarterly Public Service Commission Lifeline Report 
2 Quarter 2010 

Verizon Proprietary 

(a) Number of retail Lifeline subscribers, excluding resold Lifeline subscribers 
(b) Number of subscribers who received Link Up 
(c) Number of new Lifeline subscribers added 
(d) Number of transitional Lifeline subscribers who received discounted services 
(e) Number of residential access lines with Lifeline service that were resold to another carrier 



State of Florida 

CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

David Christian 
106 E. College Avenue 
Suite 710 
Tallahassee FL 32301 

Re: Acknowledgement of Confidential Filing in Docket No. 090504-TP 

This will acknowledge receipt by the Florida Public Service Commission, 

Office of Commission Clerk, of a CONFIDENTIAL DOCUMENT filed on July 30, 

201 0, in the above-referenced docket. 

Document Number 06241-10 has been assigned to this filing, which will be 

maintained in locked storage. 

If you have any questions regarding this document, please contact Kim PeAa, 

Records Management Assistant, at (850) 41 34393. 
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